

G7 GLOBAL – REVIEW UNIT 12 – BTVN2

I. Mark A, B, C, D to indicate the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|--------------------|----------------------|---------------------|
| 1. A. <u>n</u> ative | B. <u>t</u> raffic | C. <u>l</u> andscape | D. <u>c</u> anada |
| 2. A. <u>c</u> onsist | B. <u>r</u> aise | C. <u>c</u> omprise | D. <u>s</u> uggest |
| 3. A. <u>w</u> hy | B. <u>w</u> hat | C. <u>w</u> ho | D. <u>w</u> hen |
| 4. A. <u>s</u> ources | B. <u>f</u> ridges | C. <u>h</u> ouses | D. <u>t</u> omatoes |
| 5. A. <u>s</u> topped | B. <u>p</u> layed | C. <u>c</u> ooked | D. <u>w</u> ashed |

II. Choose the best answer.

6. My name's Linda. I come from _____ England.
A. Ø B. a C. the D. an
7. There isn't _____ airport near where we live.
A. the B. Ø C. an D. a
8. New Zealand is a (an) _____ country in the Pacific Ocean.
A. island B. coastline C. capital D. sunrise
9. Justin Bieber comes from Canada. He is a _____.
A. Vietnamese B. Australian C. American D. Canadian
10. Lake Wanaka is called _____ natural paradise.
A. a B. an C. the D. Ø
11. In Adelaide, south of Australia, _____ sun doesn't set until 9 p.m in summer.
A. Ø B. the C. a D. an
12. New Zealand is _____ small island country in the southwestern Pacific Ocean.
A. Ø B. an C. a D. the
13. New York is _____ biggest city but not _____ capital of _____ USA.
A. a / the / the B. the / the / the C. the/a/the D. the / the / Ø
14. _____ Union Flag, or Union jack, is _____ national flag of the United Kingdom.
A. An - a B. The - an C. A - a D. The - the
15. There _____ over 10 million sheep but just 3 million people in Wales.
A. was B. were C. is D. are
16. They looked at our pictures, but they didn't show us _____.
A. theirs B. their C. them D. they
17. Canada and _____ USA share _____ longest international border in _____ world.
A. the - the - a B. the - a - the C. the - the - the D. the - the - a
18. Maori people in New Zealand like having _____ on their bodies.
A. images B. tattoos C. symbols D. flowers
19. You can see _____ on the Canadian national flag.
A. the maple leaf B. the red leaf C. the rose D. the oak tree
20. A man from England is called a(n) _____.
A. British B. Englishman C. Scot D. foreign
21. Jim wanted to _____ the boat alone, but his parents didn't agree.
A. let B. travel C. get D. sail
22. These are some pictures of planets. Do you like _____?
A. them B. their C. theirs D. they
23. Australians are native speakers of English because they use it as their mother _____.
A. land B. birth C. tongue D. mouth

IV. Mark A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning.

24. In my family, my younger brother, Mr Buong often collects the **garbage** every day
A. cabbage B. nonsense C. rubbish D. material

25. The new car model is so **costly** that we cannot afford it

A. expensive

B. trendy

C. slow

D. unique

V. Mark A, B, C, D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning

26. When small, they were very excited whenever they were given **new** clothes

A. cheap

B. newest

C. old

D. torn

27. Reading books helps you know about **different** cultures around the world.

A. only

B. common

C. same

D. popular

VI. Choose the word or phrase that needs correction.

28. England has(A) a(B) large economy and uses(C) the pound sterling as their(D) currency.

29. Ms. Elizabeth is an(A) English teacher at a(B) school in a(C) centre of the(D) town.

30. Birmingham played a(A) important part in(B) the(C) history of modern sport(D).

31. He speak(A) English with a(B) Scottish accent although(C) he left(D) Scotland twenty years ago.

32. Emigration was(A) an(B) important feature of British(C) society in 19th century(D).

VII. Read the text and choose the correct answer A, B, C or D.

Laura is living in New Jersey. She recently came back from a trip to Chicago, Illinois. This city is along the shore of Lake Michigan. Laura spent a lot of time exploring the city to visit famous sights and monuments during her trip.

Chicago has many historic places. The Chicago Water Tower is really impressive because it is one of the few remaining buildings after the Great Chicago fire of 1871. Laura also took a walk through Jackson Park. The park is spacious and she had a relaxing walk. There are still some of the old architecture and copies of monuments in the World's Fair 1892. During the last part of her visit, Laura tried to climb the stairs inside of the Willis Tower, a 110-storey skyscraper. From the rooftop, she had a wonderful view of the city with Lake Michigan in the background.

33. Where did Laura visit recently?

A. Chicago

B. New Jersey

C. Michigan

D. England

34. What did she do during her trip?

A. She went swimming.

C. She learnt the history of many places.

B. She visited famous attractions of the city.

D. She goes swimming.

35. Why is the Chicago Water Tower special?

A. Because it stays the same after the 1871.

C. Because it is full

B. Because it was burnt in the Great Chicago fire

D. Because it is full of water

36. How many floors are there in the Willis Tower?

A. One hundred

B. One hundred and ten

C. One hundred and one

D. 1 hundred and twelve

37. Where did Laura have a wonderful view of the city?

A. From the Lake Michigan

C. From the rooftop of the Willis Tower

B. Inside the Willis Tower

D. Outside the Willis Tower

VIII. Choose A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage.

The Gherkin is one of several modern buildings that have been built over the years in a historic area of London. The (38) _____ skyscraper was built in 2004, and its unique, and energy-efficient design won the Gherkin many (39) _____.

The cigar-shaped structure has a steel frame (40) _____ circular floor planes and a glass facade with diamond-shaped panels. The building's energy-saving (41) _____ allows the air to flow up through spiralling wells. The top of the tower, (42) _____ visitors find an open hall covered by a glass conical dome, is even more spectacular. From here you have great (43) _____ over the city.

38. A. 41 stories

B. 41-stories

C. 41 -story

D. story-41

39. A. awards

B. rewards

C. stories

D. achievements

40. A. of

B. with

C. at

D. in

- | | | | |
|----------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 41. A. machine | B. machines | C. system | D. systems |
| 42. A. where | B. at where | C. from where | D. there |
| 43. A. sights | B. scenes | C. sign | D. views |

IX. Rearrange the words to make a meaningful sentence.

44. Australia / its / is / for / famous / kangaroos.

45. The / is / New Liberty / Statue / in / of / York.

46. family / in / and / her / The / live / a / Queen / Buckingham Palace.

47. Are / there / people / England / in / than / in / New Zealand? / more
